
 
 

February 1, 2023 

 

HEARING NOTICE 

 

TO:                 Members of the Subcommittee on Health  

Members of the Subcommittee on Oversight and Investigations 

 

FROM:    Brett Guthrie, Chair 

                                Subcommittee on Health  

Morgan Griffith, Chair 

        Subcommittee on Oversight and Investigations  

                         

SUBJECT:     Joint Subcommittee Hearing on “The Federal Response to COVID-19” 

The Subcommittee on Health and the Subcommittee on Oversight and Investigations of 

the Committee on Energy and Commerce will hold hearing on Wednesday, February 8, 2023, 

at 10:00 a.m. (EDT).  The hearing is entitled, “The Federal Response to COVID-19.”  

Witnesses will be by invitation only. 

 

This hearing will take place in the John D. Dingell Room, 2123 of the Rayburn House 

Office Building. The public may view this hearing via live webcast on the Committee’s website: 

http://energycommerce.house.gov.  

 

If you have any questions, please contact Lauren Eriksen with the Committee staff 

Lauren.Eriksen@mail.house.gov. 
 

CATHY McMORRIS RODGERS, 

        WASHINGTON 

 CHAIR 
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